NOTICE

Date: 06.03.2024

All the students are hereby informed that the Institute will observe
holiday on 8™ March, 2024 on the occasion of Maha Shivaratri.
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Copy of the above is forwarded to the followings for information:

1. The Management.
2. All HODs/Class Co-ordinators.

3. Office Record/Account Section.
4. All Notice Boards (for display).
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